From: Vainisi, Michael A. <Michael.A.Vainisi@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 11:19 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Officer Travel 
 
Good morning, 
 
This email is to notify you I have returned from Indianapolis travel. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Michael Vainisi
ATF Task Force Officer – Chicago Police
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives
525 W. Van Buren St.
Chicago, IL. 60607
(312)834-2258
Michael.Vainisi@atf.gov
 


________________________________________
From: Vainisi, Michael A. <michael.a.vainisi@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 5:35 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel 
 
Good Morning Sir,

I have a travel arrangement planned to Kokomo, IN and Indianapolis, IN. regarding 2 active federal investigations from 25FEB19-01MAR19 .  All travel expenses will be paid for by the ATF, Dept. of Justice.
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you in advance,

 
Michael Vainisi
ATF Task Force Officer – Chicago Police
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives
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